Meeting Minutes 3/30/2015
· Met with Dr Frank to discuss project progress
· Still no definitive answer from Siemens regarding the request to borrow a small C02 sensor and an electronic damper, looking ever more unlikely
· Dr Frank said we should be more aggressive with calls and emails, they should eventually give us a response if we blow them up enough

· Matt has begun writing the controls software, still needs more time to complete everything
· Discussed what other invested partners into the energy management project (Dr Faruque) say needs to be done before the deadline for the final project paper
